
From the Principal's Desk— Tina Coumbe Issue #11 Thursday 18th of June 2020 

 

 

Only one week to go! 

IRON ON LOGOS 

Available from the office 

$3.00 each 

Thursday 18th June ‘I Sea, I Care 

Zoom session 

Friday 26th June Last day of term 

2:30pm finish 

Monday 13th July First day of Term 3 

 

Our school is currently a STUDENT 

AND STAFF ONLY site. If you are 

dropping your child off late or              

picking them up early can we kindly 

ask that you do not enter the school 

grounds. Please call the office and 

we can bring your child out to the 

car or pick them up from your car. 

We hope you are all staying well and warm. Thank you so much to all our 

amazing families, this has been a tough term with so many changes and 

throughout it all our whole school community –staff, students and parents—

has worked together amazingly to continue to educate our Crib Point Primary 

School students. For this I thank you all!  

We wish you all a wonderful weekend, and a great last week of school. 

Don’t forget—Term 2 will end next Friday with a 2:30pm finish. 



Just a reminder to parent/guardians to 

please make sure your child is wearing a 

school jumper or has one packed in their 

school bag as we are get into the cooler 

weather. Unfortunately at this time we 

cannot be handing out spare jumpers from 

the office. 

 

 

 

Logan C PV 

Braxton S PV 

Shiloh D 1/2J 

Ava L 1/2J 

Eva Mc 1/2J 

Tom W 1/2D 

Ella Mc 1/2D 

Tyler A 1/2D 

Charlotte 1/2S 

Toby S 1/2S 

Laycee B 3/4E 

Emily K 3/4E 

Skye D 3/4E 

Indianna W 3/4E 

Chloe P 3/4H 

Elizabeth S 3/4H 

Ella P 5/6G 

Hayden D 4/6B 

 

SCHOOL JUMPERS 

PREP 2021 

If you have a child starting Prep 

next year can we please ask that 

you contact the school so we can 

sent an enrolment pack home and 

put your child’s name on the list. 

Places for next year are filling up 

fast!! 



 

 

 

LIONS CLUB 

FIGHT FOR SIGHT 
Hi my name is Isla McKenzie and I’m the 

School Captain at Crib Point Primary 

School. I’m collecting glasses for the Lions 

Club. If you have any glasses (spectacles) 

laying around your house that you don’t 

use, I would be more than to have them. If 

you have any glasses please put them in 

the box which is located in school office. 

Thank You 

A big thank you to Gretta Hill and our talented Foundation students for their wonderful 

penguins that we have displayed in our front office, and also to Ashton in grade 6 for 

putting it all together in this fantastic display! 



 


